
PRESS RELEAS E

INFORMATION DIVISION

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIR S

OTTAWA - CANADA

No . 65 FOR I1MdEDIATE RELFASE

August 4, 1948.

The Department of External Affairs wishes to

remind Canadian citizens who may have lost property, situated in

Italy, as a result of the war that in order not to risk forfeiture

of their rights under the Treaty of Peace with Italy, a demand for

restoration of such property must be made before September 15, 1948,

to the Government of Italy .

The Department of External Affairs has been advised

that such demand may be made directly to Ufficio Beni Alleati e

Nemici, ZSinistero del Tesoro, Rome, Italy. -


